
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
12th January 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued our Science topic focusing 
on Space. In particular, we looked at astronomers 
and discussed diversity within this area of science 
and history. We also became experts on the  planets 
and on spherical bodies.  

In maths, we started our new top of multiplication, 
where we explored new strategies to multiply 4 digits 
by 1 digit and 2 digits by 2 digits.  

In English, we began to watch One Small Step– a 
story about a girl called Luna– and will eventually 
retell this narrative in our own words. 

This term in PSHRE, we will be looking at Dreams 
and Goals. Here we will focus on the values of hope 
and trust.  

Next week, we will continue to explore our solar sys-
tem and focus on day, night and phases of the moon! 

In maths, we will continue our topic of multiplica-
tion, where we will expand our learning by learning 
new strategies to multiply 3 digits by 2 digits, and 4 
digits by 2 digits.  

In English, we will be continuing to write effective 
sentences for our short film: One Small Step.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Science Museum Trip: Wednesday 13th March 

 

We kicked off maths this year with a space-themed 
escape room to recap fractions,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also enjoyed a poetry workshop with author 
James Carter.  

 

 

 

 

    Child of the Week 

                                                 5Dawe: Vihaan 5Maple: Umar 5Ofili: Yash  

Word of the Week: harass 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


